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Porkers’ Compensation Commigsion

Advisory Notice
November 30, 2021

Due to a technological error in the Division of Technology Operations system that manages
delivery of the Commission’s Hearing Notices, Hearing Notices for dates in the past were
incorrectly sent to parties yesterday. Please disregard any Hearing Notice you received
yesterday containing a past hearing date.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have created.
If you have any questions, please contact:
Gary M. Cannon

Executive Director
GCannon@wcc.sc.gov




